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Allison Davis
11 Hidden Valley Drive
Dover, NH 03820

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I oppose the Northern Pass because it will be bad for New Hampshire tourism and the economy.
NH folks will not benefit from the Northern Pass; it will make the landscape ugly and unappealing for
tourism.
Plus, it will ultimately cost NH taxpayers.

Sincerely,
Allison Davis
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